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Agenda

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, The Orange County Industrial Development Agency will hold a regularly scheduled meeting on December 21, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. at the Orange County Business Accelerator, 4 London Avenue, New Windsor, New York, to consider and/or act upon the following:
Order of Business

· Roll Call 
· Approval of the minutes from November 18, 2009 meeting 

· Financial Reports and/or Requests for Payments
· New and Unfinished Business
 

Todd Erling – Hudson Valley Agribusiness Presentation 



Focus Media - Presentation



Chairman’s Report



Dan Coleman’s resignation




Reorganization meeting in January



C&S Wholesale Grocers, Inc. – Amended Final Resolution re: PILOT


OCCDC Board – Resolution 



2009 Financial Audit

· Orange County Business Accelerator
Director’s Report

Financial Report

· Such other and further business as may be presented 
· Public Comments
· Adjournment
Dated: December 10, 2009



Stephen Brescia, Secretary

                                                                         

 By: James O’Donnell, Executive Director
